
The Board is pleased to announce that our Annual General 

Members Meeting (AGM) will be held via Zoom Conference on 

Wednesday, September 22, 2020 at 9 AM US Eastern Time. 

 

 

 

We have appointed a committee to coordinate and pull this off.  Thanks to the 

expertise of John Withers, any member who wants to attend via Zoom will be able 

to do so, fully participate, and vote as needed.  Sometime in August all members will 

receive an invitation to attend this meeting and all will be required to pre-

register.  As the committee’s work continues, we will keep you apprised of our 

progress.  Over the next few months, the committee will be planning the meeting, 

which will include announcement the results of the election for Board and President; 

awards; officer and committee reports; as well as any new and unfinished business 

required.  We are anticipating that many of you who have been unable to attend 

meetings abroad will join you fellow CII family.   

So, mark your calendars for Wednesday September 22 and watch 

your emails and this space for more information. 

 


